
Kia ora, Talofa and Mālō e lelei. I am very excited to 
welcome back our familiar faces and to be welcoming 
our new students to Room 75. Students and whānau, I 
hope you’re ready for an exciting year!

My name is Chelsea Hape. I am from Hastings, New 
Zealand but have lived in South Auckland since the age 
of six. I have a daughter, a son and a fur baby. Their 
names are Shay, Locky, and Benny. I enjoy a lot of 
outdoor activities such as camping and water 
activities.  As much as I enjoy the outdoors, I have an 
Arts background so I also enjoy museums, galleries and 
anything creative. Most of my free time is spent making 
memories with my kids and my friends, oh and let’s not 
forget my love for coffee. 

I look forward to teaching each and every student in 
Room 75  as their Form Teacher and Science Teacher. I 
have high expectations for each and every student, 
where I expect to see their efforts and participation in 
class, as well as making the most of every opportunity 
that M.I has to offer. We will be starting the year off 
strong, with Swimming Sports this Friday, Night 
Markets in Week Two and Survival Camp in Week Three. 
There is no doubt we will be making fun and exciting 
childhood memories with our new whānau and friends!

Having at-home support and open lines of 
communication is an essential part of a successful 
school year for our students. To all parents and/or 
caregivers, please don’t hesitate to contact me with any 
questions or concerns about your child! Keep an eye 
out for our monthly newsletters which will be handed to 
students. These are a great way to see what’s been 
going on at school, as well as what is coming up. I look 
forward to getting to know you all throughout the year!

Naku noa na,

Chelsea Hape
022 163 4234
chelseah@manurewaint.school.nz

WEDNESDAY 7 FEBRUARY 2024    |     TERM ONE 

I expect 100% attendance! Your child 
must be at school everyday. If your child 
is not coming to school, make sure to 
contact me in the morning preferably, 
before 8:30 am. I will be contacting you 
if your child is away without a valid 
reason as they can not progress with 
their learning if they miss school. We 
want and need our students at school 
everyday!

ATTENDANCE:
If your child arrives at school 
after the 8:30am bell, they 
will be on Community Service 
at Lunchtime the following 
day. To avoid this from 
happening, please ensure 
your child is getting to bed 
at a decent hour each night 
so they wake up early and 
get to school on time.
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ROOM 75 CLASS LETTER

Module 3: Risk-Taker
Risk Taker - MI Way

Teachers for the year
Humanities: Miss Ella

Math: Miss Mousa
Science: Miss Hape

PE: Mr Elazegui

Module 3 Teachers
Sustainable Design: Miss Mc B

Performing Arts: Mr Tanaki

Module 3 Form Time Subjects
Hauora: Graduate Profile

Monday Magic: Foundation Basics
Life Skills: Service

Friday Frenzy: Languages

Module 1
MI School Life

Module 2
MI Survival - Survival Camp

Whānau - for other important Term One 
dates please refer to the 2024 MI 

Whānau Calendar you received. It is also 
in your child's MI Planner on page 6. If 
there are any special events unique to 

our class, I will let you know. 

Your child needs to be in 100% 
correct school uniform. This 
includes their whānau band. 
Refer to the MI Planner for more 
information. If there are any 
problems and your child does not 
have the correct uniform, please 
provide them with a note they 
can present to Mr. Peilua to 
receive a  uniform pass.

UNIFORM:

Term One Values:  Manaakitanga  |  Respect  |  Communication  |  Engagement & Teamwork


